
Dear parents 
 
 

 
We (Aleksandra Faber und Jessica Solfrank) are both students at the Kath. 

University in Eichstätt und are studying primary teaching and school 
psychology in the 5th semester.  

 
 

During a seminar we want to arrange a questionnaire about the topic of 

learning difficulties. Therefore we are asking you to fill out the annexed 
questionnaire completely. 

 
Your filled-in questionnaire is completely confidential. 

The results can be seen on our Homepage (Address will be announced) 
and they will also be used in a presentation at the university. 

 
 

 
Therefore we would like to ask you to give back the filled-in questionnaire 

to the teacher anonymous by the 19th December at the latest, 
so that we can analyse the questionnaire on time 
 

 
 

 
Feel free to contact us if you have questions: 

 
Aleksandra Faber:  Jessica Solfrank: 

  
E-Mail: aleksandra.faber@web.de E-Mail: jessy-online@web.de 

 

 
 

 
 

Thanks for taking part! 
 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Aleksandra Faber and Jessica Solfrank 
 


